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BORSA İSTANBUL A.Ş.         

GENERAL DIRECTORATE 

 

Number : 18454353-100.04.02-17660 

Subject : BISTECH 3.0 New Phase Transition Postponement Announcement 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

BISTECH 3.0 new phase transition, which was originally scheduled to be implemented on June 12, 2023, has 

been postponed to a later date due to the requests received from our members.  

 

During this time, regular connection and rehearsal tests will be conducted and your participation is expected. 

The new transition date will be announced separately. 

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

CEO 

Board Member  

  

  

 


